
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back! We hope you had an enjoyable Easter break and are ready to 
embrace the last full term in Reception. 

What will we be learning this term? 

We have an exciting term planned which we are hoping will enhance your child’s 
understanding of healthy living. We are also focusing on providing inspiration for 
your children to become independent writers. You can encourage this at home by 
asking your child to help with shopping lists, birthday cards, writing a diary etc. 
We will be looking at retelling the story of ‘The Little Red Hen’, which ties in 
nicely with looking at healthy food and where it comes from, and ‘The three Billy 
Goats Gruff’. We are hoping to go on a trip to the farm, to see how animals are 
cared for and crops are grown. Smaller Topics may evolve during the Summer 
Term as we follow children’s interests.  

P.E 

We will be taking the children outside for P.E as much as possible this term so 
please ensure your child has the correct kit (shorts/trousers, coloured P.E top, 
socks, trainers/daps). In the warmer weather a sun hat would be appreciated 
too.  

Sunshine  

Yes we know we are being optimistic when we write this but when the sun is out 
we will be taking advantage of this by doing lots of exciting activities in the 
garden. Therefore please ensure your child comes to school ready for this 
(water bottle, sun hat, sun cream applied before school). 

 

Any questions please ask.  

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Granger,  Mrs Prophet and Mrs Harvey 


